
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov

Haley, MichaelMichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/23/2015 11:47:49 AM
Subject: Re: EMD Alert - Flooding

Rain will continue to fall throughout the state today but in most places taper off this evening 
and tomorrow.  

From the Midlands north NWS has posted flash flood watches and several rivers are at or near flood 
stage including the Saluda near Greenville, Stevens Creek at Modoc, Savannah River near Clyo, 
Congaree at Eastman, Santee near Jamestown, Saluda at Chappels, Enoree at Whitmire, Pee Dee 
at Cheraw, Black Creek near Quinby, Pee Dee at Pee Dee, and Little Pee Dee at Galivants Ferry.  All 
are or will be at minor flood levels with the exception of the Congaree, Stevens Creek, and the Pee 
Dee at Cheraw who are all forecast to be in the low end of moderate flooding.  However, flood 
impacts are not expected to be significant but could cause  localized road closures.


The Warning Point received no county updates or requests for state assistance last night but will 
continue to monitor the situation.

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 22, 2015, at 4:03 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


EMD reports that most issues are in the Midlands area:
·        Fairfield County has evacuated one home.  That family is staying with another family member.
·        Greenwood County has two secondary roads closed due to a dam overtopping.
·        Kershaw County has at least two roads closed in Elgin.  No other issues at this time.
·        Newberry County has minor flooding on some roads, but no major issues at this time.
·        Lexington County has reported several roads were experiencing some flooding this morning.  No major 

issues at this time.
·        Richland County has no issues at the dam near Farrow Road (the spillway is working and not flooding 

like people are reporting).  DHEC has been notified.
 
No state assistance has been requested from any county.
 
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 10:00 AM
 
To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Patel, Swati; Pisarik, Holly; Smith, Austin; robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Subject: EMD Alert - Flooding
 
EMD has received reports this morning from Greenwood and Richland Counties regarding flooding. 
Greenwood has opened a shelter, but no state assistance has been requested at this time.
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Rain will continue through tomorrow, so we should expect to see similar issues throughout the period. 
 


